
 

 
 

Ciudad Obregón Sonora, México 
May 10th, 2019 

 
 

 
Mr. Ernesto Renato Ottone Ramírez 
General Subdirector of Culture UNESCO 
 
 
 
Receive a warm greeting from all our team at Oficina de Convenciones y Visitantes de 
Ciudad Obregón, A.C. (Conventions and Visitors Office of Ciudad Obregón). The main 
goal of this office is to promote our city by highlighting all the attributes that distinguish us 
as the main tourist destination at the South of Sonora. 

Our city is well known for having the best steaks, the freshest seafood and unique 
gastronomy of dishes as caguamanta (a fish soup), regional hot dogs (our version of this 
dish), typical sonoran food as the “birria de cabrito” (a goat dish) and wakabaki (a typical 
stew of the yaqui tribe) among other regional dishes that have delighted our national and 
international visitors. 

We fully sustain the initiative of postulate our city, Ciudad Obregón, as a creative city in 
the field of gastronomy. We are convinced that the cultural weight is shown in our dishes, 
which are unique, strong, diverse and outstanding.  

For that reason, we ask you in the most thoughtful way, your support to our city on this 
postulation. Which for us, would be a privilege and also could become a tool to raise our 
identity and pride. 

We thank you in advance for your attention to this request. Please, feel free to contact 
me if you have any questions.  

Looking forward to hearing from you, 

Best regards. 

 

 

_________________________ 

Lic. Moisés Esteban Corrales Ruíz 
Director OCV Cd. Obregón  
 


